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The Office of Human Resources at Kean University is reminding eligible adjunct faculty members and part-time employees who are members of a state-administered retirement system, such as PERS, DCRP or ABP, that the State Health Benefits Program (SHBP) Open Enrollment period extends from October 1, 2019 through October 31, 2019.
Eligible adjunct faculty members and part-time employees who are members of a state administered retirement system, such as PERS, DCRP or ABP, may elect to enroll in medical and prescription drug coverage, or make changes to their current coverage during the Open Enrollment period for the State Health Benefits Program (SHBP). 
All changes to coverage will be effective as of January 1, 2020.
Costs of Coverage
If an eligible adjunct faculty member or a part-time employee elects to enroll and purchase coverage, she or he must pay the full cost of the coverage. 
Rate Chart – for PT employees
Additional Information
For further details regarding the SHBP open enrollment for adjuncts and part-time employees, you may contact Tammina Guillaume in the Office of Human Resources at (908) 737-3314 or guillaut@kean.edu. You may also visit the Office of Human Resources online. 
